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From: Margie McCrone [mailto:Margie.McCrone@genesisenergy.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 6 December 2017 4:14 PM
To: Ben Gerritsen <ben.gerritsen@firstgas.co.nz>
Cc: Ian Dempster <Ian.Dempster@gasindustry.co.nz>; Duncan Jared
<Duncan.Jared@genesisenergy.co.nz>
Subject: Genesis Energy submission on 'Action Item B - Agreed Hourly Profiles'

Hi Ben

Genesis appreciates First Gas undertaking to provide a further opportunity to comment on the
drafting of five areas of the Second Revised Draft GTAC.

The following comments are in respect of ‘Action Item B – Agreed Hourly Profiles’. We consider the
marked-up provisions are an improvement on the previous drafting, and support this wording going
to the GIC on 8 December. Our views on Agreed Hourly Profiles are expressed in our November 24
submission on the Second Revised Draft GTAC: please refer to this for any further information
needed, or contact myself or Duncan Jared.

Look forward to catching up next week at the workshop.

Cheers,
Margie.
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Genesis Energy Ltd | 660 Great South Road, Greenlane, Auckland
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